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You're welcome! No problem. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 21, 2016, at 4:46 PM, Wilks, Avery <awilks@thestate.com> wrote:
 

Hey Adrienne,

Thanks so much for your help with this. I'll circle back with you Friday.

All the best,
-Avery

On Tue, Jun 21, 2016 at 4:43 PM, Fairwell, Adrienne <afairwell@sccommerce.com> wrote:

Hi Avery,

 

As promised, I’m getting back with you by COB--we are researching your inquiry, but I don’t 
have anything on this as of now and probably won’t for several days. Feel free to check back 
in with me later in the week.

 

Thanks, Avery!

 

Adrienne

 

Adrienne R. Fairwell, APR

Director of Marketing and Communications

South Carolina Department of Commerce
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1201 Main Street, Suite 1600

Columbia, SC 29201

803.737.1998 direct

www.SCcommerce.com
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-- 

Avery Wilks
Reporter, The State Newspaper
803-374-3115
Twitter: @AveryGWilks
Facebook: facebook.com/averygwilks/
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